
 

 

January 4, 2024 

 

Ref.: Query received by e-mail on January 4, 2024;  

Ref. No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/VK/ 2023-2024 / 524 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

Sub.: Reply to clarification sought on increase in volume 

In response to your query regarding the significant increase in the volume of the Company’s security across 

Exchanges, we would like to inform you that we are not aware of any information / announcement which, in 

our opinion, may have a bearing on the volume behavior. The management of the Company has no role to 

drive such increase in volume across Exchanges. 

Furthermore, we would like to inform you that our Company makes available all requisite information which 

is expected to have any bearing on the operations / performance of the Company in the public domain from 

time to time as required and will continue to promptly intimate the exchanges of all material events / 

information / actions in compliance with the provisions of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 

Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.  

Trust this clarifies your concern adequately. 

Kindly take the above on record and oblige. We shall be glad to provide any other information / clarification 

that you may require. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Jagran Prakashan Limited 

 

(Amit Jaiswal) 

Chief Financial Officer, Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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